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MINI FETE 
Thank you so much to all community members who supported our Fete. We 
raised a lot of money for Caritas and the poor people around the world. It was a 
good night for all, and I am particularly warmed by the way you were all so 
very respectful of our school. 
 
GARNDUWA 
Michael from Garnduwa has been in our school for 4 sessions. Michael enjoys 
coming to us and working with our children. He hopes to organise some more 
sessions next term.  Michael wants the community to know there will be a Fair 
Game Competition in Halls Creek over the Easter break. More details to follow. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
I would like to congratulate most of our students on their great attendance this 
year so far. There are some families that have been out of community for some 
time, but for those that are here, your attendance has been really good. Keep up 
the great work! Thank you also a few of the secondary students that are coming 
in regularly. Maybe, the Melbourne trip can go ahead now! 
 
INDIVIDUAL EDUCATION PROGRAMS (IEP’S) 
In the next few days the teachers will be out talking to you about your child’s 
IEP. Please talk to the teachers about any concerns you have with your child’s 
education. Please know you are always welcome to come in and talk with me 
about the school, or your child.  
 
AUSTRALIAN HEARING 



We had a good day with the Australian Hearing Association. They have fitted 4 
students with hearing aids for school and have sorted out a couple of other 
students with their hearing. It is a good result. 
 
 
 
 

AWARD WINNERS 

 

      
Mercy Award: Orlando                                                     Mercy Award: Nolah 

Class Awards: Jayla, Shaquille,  Jocelyn & Nolah             Class Awards: Johnetta, Bollar, Jimmy, Sean & 

Paths Awards: Tarnisha, Roland & Harlen                        Jocelyn 

                                                                                           Paths Awards: Jewhan & Mirelle 

 

HOLY WEEK PRAYER 

The siren will sound 15 minutes before we are ready to start. 

 

END OF TERM – FRIDAY APRIL 12. 

BEGINNING OF TERM 2, WEDNESDAY 1 MAY FOR STUDENTS. MONDAY 29 APRIL 

FOR STAFF 

 



COMING EVENTS 
 Mass each Sunday at 3.00pm in the chapel followed by a snack on some weekends. 

 
 Term ends on Friday 12 April 

 
 Op Shop open Thursday 3 April  

 
 HOLY WEEK PRAYER – Wednesday 10 April @ Midday 


